Hi my name is Jessamyn Rott. | have for 21 years and still currently live in Garfield Hts. Ohio. When we
moved here all that time ago we never thought our school system would become what it had over the
years. So we have been sending our kids to private school since pre-school. So in doing that we were
never eligible for EdChoice even though the schools my children would be attending were failing. So for
the last 10 years we have been paying the highest taxes in Cuyahoga County and couldn’t utilize our own
school system and had to pay out of pocket for private school. My husband is an extremely hard working
Firefighter/ Paramedic and works all the extra time he can to pay for their education. Yes we could have
moved but we love our community and believe in staying to help keep the community strong. So this
year my daughter had to decide where to go to high school and we never though a private high school
was an option with the high cost. But we were notified our city was on the list for her 20/21 school year.
She was ecstatic she could go to the school she fell in love with. Isn’t that what we want for our children
for them to be excited about about education. She has excelled and worked extremely hard and
EdChoice is life changing for our family. Please help us and keep EdChoice . Thank you
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